
 

For Immediate Release                                                                        Contact: City Hall 
Press Release                   (337) 527-4500   
August 18, 2025                                     Sulphur.org 
           
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE- WATER MAIN BREAK 
 
 

Due to a water main break, caused by a contractor in the area, residents on 
Catherine Street and Pamela Street may be experiencing low water pressure. 

Maintenance crews are working diligently to resolve the issue.  
 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 
 
 
 


